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Mayor’s Message 
     I am excited to introduce our new Community Development 

Director, Sean Conroy.  Sean was hired to replace Cory Branch 

who was promoted to the City Administrator position. 

     For the last nine years Sean and his family have resided in 

Pacific Grove, California where he has been working as the 

Planning and Building Service Manager for the City of Carmel-

by-the-Sea.  Prior to his employment in California Sean worked 

in the Community Development Department for Utah County 

and Draper City. 

     Sean and his wife Brenna have three girls, Lily, Daisy and 

Holly.  In his free time he enjoys spending time with his three 

daughters, playing basketball, softball, golf, and scuba diving.  

I know Sean will do a great job for Mapleton City and we 

welcome him. 

Public Safety 
New Police Trucks 

     By now you may have noticed the new police trucks 

being driven around town.  Because the police were 

driving old used vehicles, with over 100,000 miles on 

them, that would sometimes not start; we have begun to 

lease vehicles at a lower cost to the City along with saving 

thousands of dollars on vehicle maintenance.  Several 

other cities are using the same lease policy which is at a 

state contracted price.  The new trucks will allow us to go 

into city areas where we previously could not go with a 

car.  Also, the trucks will help get into the neighborhoods 

on the hillside in the winter where our police cars would 

previously get stuck.  The trucks will be a great asset to 

the City and the safety of our community. 

Caregiver Conference 
2012 Caregiver Conference 

     There will be a Finding Hope and Healing 2012 

Caregiver Conference on Thursday, November 1
st
 at the 

Courtyard at Jamestown Assisted Living, 3352 North 100 

East, in Provo.  Registration beings at 4:30pm and dinner 

will be served at 5pm.  Registration is free, to register 

please call Stephanie at 801-367-8133 or Carol at 801-

229-3818. 

 

 

Public Works 
Street Lights 

     With the change in daylight savings time, please be 

on the watch around your homes and neighborhoods for 

street lights that are not working or that cycle on and off 

and contact Public Works at 801-489-6253 to report the 

location.  Rocky Mountain Power is currently working 

on setting several new street lights.   

Debris 

     Public Works is constantly sweeping roads, curbs 

and gutters to keep leaves and debris from plugging up 

storm drains.  Please do your part by keeping leaves and 

yard waste cleaned up around and in front of your home. 

Sewer Lines 

     We are consistently cleaning sewer lines around the 

city and will be concentrating efforts in the southeast 

corner of the city for the next couple of months. 

UTA 
FrontRunner South Opens December 10, 2012 

     UTA has re-designed its local bus service to create a 

fully integrated bus/rail transit system for our customers.  

For more details, including a summary of the upcoming 

service changes, please go to www.letsrideuta.com.  

Thank you for riding UTA.  You may also contact us at 

1-888-RIDE-UTA (1-888-743-3882). 

 

 
 

Youth Council 
Mapleton City Youth Council Food Drive 

     The Mapleton City Youth Council is collecting food 

at both voting locations on November 6
th

 to donate to a 

local food bank.  Please bring canned foods to deposit in 

a marked box at both the Mapleton City Building and 

Hobble Creek Elementary School.  You can help those 

in need and vote at the same time. 
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NNoovveemmbbeerr  22001122  CCiittyy  CCaalleennddaarr  
Nov. 6       7:00pm City Council Meeting 

Nov. 8       6:30pm Planning Commission Meeting 

Nov. 12   City Offices Closed-Veterans Day 

Nov. 22 & 23  City Offices Closed-Thanksgiving 

 

Regularly scheduled City Meetings are held at the Community 

Center Building, 125 West Community Center Way (400 

North).   

 

CCoonnttaacctt  NNuummbbeerrss  
Mayor:   489-5655   Library:         489-4833 

City Council:  489-5655   Public Works:         489-6253 

City Administration: 489-5655   Emergency:         911                           

Community Development: 489-6138   Dispatch Police, 

Building Inspection: 489-6138       Fire, Ambulance: 489-9421 

Court:   489-7445   Non-emergency:      489-9668 

Recreation:  806-9114   Newsletter:         806-9109 

Recreation Hotline: 367-5069   Senior Citizens:       489-0106 

 

 

Senior Citizens 
Health 

     A blood pressure/blood sugar clinic will be held on 

Thursday, November 8
th

 at 10:30am in the Mapleton 

City Center’s Multi-Purpose Room. 

Luncheon Social 

     On Thursday, November 8
th

 at 11:30am will be our 

Luncheon Social which is held in the same location as 

the clinic.  Pork loin with stuffing will be the main 

course that will be provided.  Please bring a salad, a 

dessert or donate $2 if you plan on coming to the 

luncheon.  Our entertainment after the luncheon will 

be the “Tap Dancing Grannies” from Bountiful, Utah.  

Please join us for a lot of fun, entertainment and good 

food! 

Gym 

     We will be closed on Monday, November 12
th

 for 

Veterans Day, Thursday, November 22
nd

, Friday, 

November 23
rd

, and Saturday, November 24
th

 for the 

Thanksgiving Holiday. 

Maple Mountain Guild 

     Classes are on Mondays from 12:30pm-3:30pm.  

For more information call Janis Buck at 801-489-

6932. 

Senior Yoga 

     Classes are on Tuesday and Thursday mornings 

from 10am-11am in the Mapleton City Center’s Multi-

Purpose room.  Cost is $10/month or $2 per class. 

Protect the Environment 
     Republic Services would like to encourage you to 

consider what you are throwing away in your regular 

garbage or recycling.  Household hazardous waste 

consists of materials that pose potential threats to 

people and the environment.  There are special 

locations that are made specifically for the disposal of 

these types of materials.  For more information contact 

Republic Services, Allied Waste, at 800-373-0140. 

 

Recreation 
A GREAT BIG THANK YOU to our  

Soccer and Flag Football coaches and commissioners for all 

that you do for the children in our community. 

We could not do it without you! 

 

Boys Basketball Registration 

Grades 1
st
-12

th
 will start November 1

st
 online at 

www.mapleton.org/parksandrecreation.html. 

 
Yoga 

Please visit the below website for information about our on-

going yoga classes.  Vinyasa Flow Yoga, Mixed 

Levels/Harmony Restorative Yoga – Senior Yoga – All 

levels. 

 
     Please visit www.mapleton.org/parksandrecreation.html 

for more information concerning our recreation programs or 

to register. 

 

Christmas Lighting Ceremony 

Christmas is right around the corner.  Come join us on 

Friday, December 7
th

 at 6pm at the City Park for the 

lighting of the trees.  Santa, entertainment, hot chocolate 

and doughnuts will be there! 
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